
 

 
 

Mothers’ Union Project  Kidsbank -  Bags for Babies  

Mothers’ Union across the Diocese are in a partnership with KidsBank, a local 

Charity supporting families who are facing challenges such as homelessness, 

unemployment, high living costs, and domestic abuse. 

Our St Cross MU has agreed to take up this worthwhile initiative and open it 

up to all our congregation for their support.  Please donate generously to give 

these families a Helping Hand. 

Please buy from the Wish List below 

and bring your donations to the basket provided in church  

during August and September. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All donations from across the Diocese will be sorted and the Bags for Babies 

filled during the November MU Diocesan  Council Meeting.  

Baby Toiletries Toys Clothes 

Baby shampoo Board/cloth books Sleepsuits 

Baby bubble bath Comforters  

Baby sponge Rattles  

Nappy cream  Teethers  

Nappies of all sizes   


